
Francestown, NH  

Planning Board Master Plan Subcommittee 

 

Proposed Minutes  

 

May 9, 2017 

 

Meeting held at the lower level meeting room at the Town Offices, 27 Main St. 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:05.  Members present included Sarah Pyle, Karen Fitzgerald, Betsy 

Hardwick & Abigail Arnold. Also present, David Drinkwater.  

 

Copies were made of most recent draft of the Land Use Section from “Google Doc”  with all our 

changes..  Changes were reviewed and discussed areas where we still have questions or need 

information. All new changes to be made by Friday.  Reviewed information received from Dan 

Sundquist, there are some questions about data, some related to assessors information. Abigail 

will follow up with assessors, Karen will follow up with Dan. Still waiting for updated maps 

from Dan 

 

Noted an error on prior meeting minutes – date of next meeting in those minutes needed to be 

changed to May rather than April. 

 

Next meeting 5/18 at 5:00PM.   

  

Meeting adjourned at 7:00. 

 

 

 

 

Minutes by Betsy Hardwick  

  


